
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         November 10, 2010 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   

 
DUI/DRIVER LICENSE 

CHECKPOINT 
 
 
On Friday November 19, 2010, the El Segundo Police Department will be 
conducting a DUI/Driver License checkpoint.  El Segundo Police Officers will be 
checking the sobriety and driver license status of drivers at an undisclosed 
location in the City.  This event is part of a traffic safety program sponsored by 
the El Segundo Police Department and funded through a grant provided by the 
California Office of Traffic Safety. 
 
The hours of operation will be approximately 6:00 pm to 3:00 am.  If there are 
any inquiries, please forward them to Sergeant Tony de la Rambelje at 310-524-
2298. 
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